

Currambine Catholic Primary School

Peterborough Drive, Currambine WA 6028 www.curramcath.wa.edu.au

3 December 2009

Mr Peter Spaeni
URIMAT Australia
15 Barron Parade
JOONDALUP WA 6027

Dear Peter

URIMAT WATERLESS URINALS

I am writing to you regarding the installation of waterless urinals in the senior and junior boys' toilets at Currambine Catholic Primary School.

The product recommended to us by you has been an outstanding success, particularly in a school setting. We found the polycarbonate units are a real advantage in a school environment regarding vandalism and the design of the urinals with the large back wall is an advantage when it comes to hygiene. Parents are able to use these units as well. Quite apart from the obvious environmental and water conservation benefits, there has been a marked improvement in the general health and hygiene in the toilet areas.

There is no longer a problem with leaking cisterns and smelly urinals. The cleaning and maintenance is much easier than previously – a fact very much appreciated by the cleaners.

The modifications required to the existing toilets were minimal in the scheme of things and certainly less expensive than the renovation that was being contemplated. The waterless nature of the urinals spurred the school on to look at other ways of conserving water as well. This has resulted in further water saving measures being taken with the other cisterns and taps. We have used this as an education opportunity through our science programs in the school.

Finally, parents have been impressed with our efforts and are extremely satisfied with the improvement in the standards in the boys' toilets.

I have no hesitation in recommending the use of URIMAT Waterless Urinals. I would be pleased to allow prospective clients to view our facilities or have our personnel speak with them.

Yours sincerely

Tony Giglia PRINCIPAL

Tel: 08 9305 4990 Fax: 08 9305 4991 Email: admin@curramcath.wa.edu.au